

616-681-9189

YOUNG VIKINGS

Volume 12 Issue 14

Mar. 19, 2021



Spring Pictures are
Friday, March 26
Packets came home
already and ordering is
online with the code
provided. You can
preorder now!
58041QA
SMILE!

Kelly Talsma (secretary)...kelltals@hpsvikings.org

SYCAMORE ELEMENTARY SCHOO

FAX Number 888-557-7919

MARCH IS READING MONTHCRAZY ABOUT READING

Wed., March 24 Mismatch day



Wed., March 31 Dress as your favorite character

FRI., APRIL 2 PJ/READ IN DAY

Read A Thon Results....

Congratulations to Mrs. DeVries 2nd grade class for winning the read a thon! They enjoyed a St. Patrick's Day party & their class will receive \$200 towards new books for the classroom.



Second place was secured by Ms. Bott's 2nd grade class. They will receive \$100 toward books. And Mrs. H's Kdg. class took 3rd place & \$50 worth of books.



Our fundraiser raised \$2647 for H.O.P.E. to continue using toward items for our students.

We appreciate all the H.O.P.E. group do for our students and your participation at home!

Launch Room Notice.....

While breakfasts & lunches remain free to all students through the end of the year, if your child has cold lunch and wants a milk, there is a 50 cent charge.



Spring has sprung...or

does tomorrow!

Enjoy!!



Y5/Kindergarten Registration

It is time to enroll your child in Y5's or Kindergarten

Your child must be 5 years old by September 1, 2021.

Please go to our facebook page or the district website to register your child.



The Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, (including sexual orientation or transgender identity), disability, age, religion, height, weight, marital or family status, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, (collectively "Protected Classes"), in its programs and activities, including employment opportunities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Superintendent of Schools, Hopkins Public Schools, 400 Clark Street, Hopkins MI 49328 269-793-7261

Upon request to the Superintendent, the District shall make reasonable accommodation for a disabled person to be able to participate in activities.

SMILE and say "Cheese" with a BOOK and Cute Animal Friend

Allegan Co. Farm Bureau would LOVE to see pictures of Allegan Co. kids sharing their love of reading. Capture your child(ren) reading to a farm animal OR share them reading an agricultural book.

Check the "Crazy About Reading" flier that came home regarding March is Reading Month (on bright yellow paper) for all the details.

BASEBALL PLAYERS...anyone 3rd-8th grade can join in on Sundays in March at the high school from 11:-1:. Start skill building now!

Next can drive:

Monday, March 22

Drop off before school in drop off loop



REMINDER: Parent Teacher Conferences

Conferences are Tues., March 23 & Thurs., March 25. They will again be via Zoom or a phone call.



Conference times went home with your students so be sure to check it out!

Only 11 weeks until school's out for summer!



Proper Clothing Rules: 60 degrees or more...short sleeves 50-59 degrees....long sleeves Less than 50 degrees....coat







Happy Easter

Sunday, April 4





Our half days for the 2020-21 school year are:

*Friday, April 30 Thurs. & Fri., June 3 & 4 These are 11:10 dismissals.
MAKE ARRANGEMENTS
FOR YOUR CHILD(REN)
THESE DAYS!!!

Spring Break:

Sat., April 3-Sun., April 11





